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Hello 

 

At a time when the EU is placing great burdens on its citizens, we need more European democracy. 
Currently the citizens are too often left on the sidelines. Now we welcome a new proposal to extend 
citizen's rights before the Parliament, but unfortunately powerful interests want to block it. 
Together we can prevent that happening. 

Together with several groups from all over Europe we have started a petition. But we don’t have 
much time: the Members of Parliament will decide soon. 

Now it’s up to you - the citizens of Europe. If we act together we may be able to prevent this 
initiative from failing. At the moment, this is the only one of the many official EU proposals which 
aims to expand citizens’ rights in Europe - so PLEASE sign this appeal from Democracy 
International. Now. 

 

www.more-democracy-in-europe.org 

 

Regards 

Ronald Pabst/Daniel Schily 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

Spread the news 

----------------------------------------- 

Please forward this mail to persons who maybe interested. 

Additionally you can share our page with your friends on Facebook or any other social network. 

 

Are you already connected to our page on Facebook? 

www.facebook.com/di.democracyinternational 

 

Join the Alliance 

http://www.more-democracy-in-europe.org/
http://www.facebook.com/di.democracyinternational


Organizations can support the appeal by joining the alliance: 

www.more-democracy-in-europe.org/alliance 

 

Inform your local MEPs 

----------------------------------------- 

Contact MEPs from your country and ask them about their ideas how to enhance democracy 

in Europe. And inform them about our campaign. 

You can find the contact data on the homepage of the European Parliament or on Facebook: 

 

www.europarl.europa.eu/meps/en/search.html 

www.facebook.com/europeanparliament 

 

On our background page you find a summary of the proposal. 

www.more-democracy-in-europe.org/background 

 

Support us now! 

----------------------------------------- 

 

Currently we simply don’t know if enough Members of Parliament (MEPs) will support the 
proposal. 

So every expression of support can help to make a difference. 

Please sign now: We will pass your votes on to the the MEPs involved. 

www.more-democracy-in-europe.org 
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Ronald Pabst - operating officer 

Democracy International e.V. 

Friedrich-Ebert-Ufer 52 

51143 Köln 

Germany 

 

+49 (0) 2203 59 28 67 

+49 (0) 2203 59 28 62 (Fax) 

 

www.democracy-international.org 

pabst@democracy-international.org 
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To unsubscribe from this newsletter click 

here and follow the instructions: 

 

www.democracy-international.org/newsletter.html 

 

Your address will be withdrawn from our files immediately. 

We regret seeing you go.


